
 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oct 16 
Pac Meeting  

Hot lunch Fruit and veg Jan 1 
New Year 

Feb 2 
No School 

 
 

 

SKATES SKATES SKATES 

Thank you again to the West Bowl 

Community Association and the volunteers 

involved in setting up and maintaining the 

skating rink. Because of their hard work, our 

students are able to practice their skating 

(when it’s not super cold). The school 

currently has a small inventory of skates 

available for students who don’t already 

have skates, so everyone can participate. 

We are looking for donations of larger size 

skates for the older students. If you have 

any, please drop them off in the office. 

Thank you! 

 

FRUIT and VEGGIE PROGRAM 

LDB PAC is also pleased to be continuing 

with the BC Agriculture in the Classroom 

Foundation Fruit and Vegetable Nutritional 

Program this year. Every 2 weeks the 

children will receive a fruit or veggie snack 

in the classroom.  

If you are interested in helping out with the 

washing and delivering of fruit and veggies, 

please contact Andrea at 

ldbpac@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY PAC MEETING 

Our next meeting will be February 15th at 

6:30 pm. If you have ever wondered what 

our PAC does, or have been thinking about 

getting involved, please come out. All 

parents are welcome!  

 

PAC ELECTIONS 

PAC executive elections will be held on 

May 17th at 6:30pm. Please see the 

attached document for more information 

on executive positions.  

 

HOT LUNCH 

Our next hot lunch will be on March 1st – 

more information will be sent home soon! 
 

OPERATION EDUCATION: Boston Pizza             
Anytime you and your family dine at Boston 

Pizza, ask your server to stamp your receipt. 

Bring the stamped receipt to the school 

and put it in the pizza box under the PAC 

bulletin board. Boston Pizzaʼs Operation 

Education will donate money to our school 

for every receipt we turn in.  

 

Thank you to everyone who has brought 

receipts into the school, we have raised $65 

so far this year. Thanks Boston Pizza!!  
 

Purdy’s Chocolates 

We will be offering a Purdy’s fundraiser for 

Easter again this year, more information will 

be sent home soon!  

 

 

 

Looking for information?? 

For the Calendar of Events as well as other PAC 

information, please check out the website at 

www.ldb.sd57.bc.ca 

École Lac des Bois PAC 
February 2017 
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Want to get involved? 

Have PAC questions or 

ideas? Want to know 

whatʼs happening? 

- If you have 

questions, ideas, want 

to receive PAC 

information and 

meeting minutes or just 

want to know how to 

get involved with PAC, 

please send your email 

address to Joanne 

Mikkelsen at 

begbie2@telus.net    

- If you would like 

to become involved as 

a parent volunteer with 

the PAC events / 
activities, please email 

Bonnie White (PAC 

Volunteer Coordinator) at 

bonnie@hunybs.com 

Calendar Oct 13 
Thanksgiving  

               Dates to 
Remember 

 
 
 
 

Feb 15 

PAC Meeting 

630pm 

   

 

Feb 17 

Backwards Day  

 

 

 

 

        Feb 22 

Anti Bullying Day 

 

         March 13-24 

        Spring Break 

          No School  

 

 
 

 

CAMPBELL’S LABELS FOR EDUCATION 

The PAC is again excited to be participating in 

Campbell’s Labels for Education program. “Campbell's 

Labels for Education™ is a school support program 

whereby registered schools or institutions collect labels 

from Campbell product labels and redeem them for 

educational resources ranging from sports equipment 

and musical instruments to video equipment and 

computers.” For more information about this program 

online please visit:  

http://www.labelsforeducation.ca/english/index.asp 

 

Grade 7 Quebec Trip 

Grade 7's are Fundraising! 

Please consider donating bottles to our accounts at: 

PG Recycling & Return-it Centre (Cowart Rd) 

*Lac des Bois Grade 7's* OR 

Nechako Bottle Depot (1922 1st Ave) 

*Lac des Bois Grade 7 Exchange* 

 

A THANK YOU 

As the group organizer of the Experiences Canada 

grade 7 exchange with Quebec, I would like to extend 

our group’s gratitude to the PAC for its invaluable 

assistance and support.  With the support of the PAC, 

administration, and in collaboration with Experiences 

Canada, our parent group was able to embark on this 

amazing educational adventure which we hope is the 

first of many such exchanges for our students.  Our 

grade 7 students have had a fabulous visit to Quebec 

City and we are excited for our twin students to visit us in 

May.  Thank you to the PAC executive for their 

continued support!    

-Bonnie White 
 

Want to get involved? 

Have PAC questions or 

ideas? Want to know 

whatʼs happening?  

 

If you have questions or 

ideas, want to receive 

PAC information and 

meeting minutes or just 

want to know how to get 

involved with PAC, 

please send your email 

address to Amy Heise at 

heisesam@hotmail.com 

 

If you would like to 

become involved as a 

parent volunteer with the 

PAC events / activities, 

please email us at: 

ldbpac@gmail.com 

COME JOIN US!  

http://www.labelsforeducation.ca/english/index.asp

